From: Mark Simmons 
Sent: 01 May 2019 13:11
To: DC Support
Cc: Clare O'Hanlon
Subject: FW: Planning Application 18/00904/F

Dear Planning Team

Following my letter of 29 April, please note my additional comment as follows:

“As far as I’m aware there has been no public consultation conducted by the applicant in relation to these revised plans and the applicant appears not to have engaged with villagers at all.”

Yours faithfully

Mark Simmons

Mark Simmons
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